
HB0161        Pls withdraw 

Primary and Secondary Education - Comprehensive Health Education Framework - 

Established  

I am writing in opposition to HB0161. Parents can see this as an instrument to 

sexualize children, not protect them.  Once again the “State” is dictating how 

parents raise children.  It is up to the parents when these types of topics are 

breached with the children, NOT THE SCHOOLS.  This is overreach on parent 

control and responsibility with regards to raising children.  Please withdraw this bill! 
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